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The Governing Board recognizes its fiscal inability to finance 
all the auxiliary programs within the Newhall School District 
which are desired by the community. In recognition of this fact 
the Board encourages community efforts to support the District 
and its programs through voluntary contributions from parents, 
school support groups and the community at large. 

The Governing Board supports the concept of a district-wide 
educational foundation subject to Board Regulations and 
Administrative Procedures. 

Adopted by the Board: August 22, 1983 


